
 
 

Governing Board Special Meeting of May 8, 2012 

The Contra Costa Community College District (CCCCD) Governing Board met at the George R. 
Gordon Education Center on May 8, 2012.  The meeting began with closed session at 5:30 p.m., 
followed by the special public meeting at 6:00 p.m. 

Highlights of the meeting follow. 

Reduction of Classified Staff Approved 
The Governing Board approved a resolution for a reduction of classified staff due to lack of work and 
lack of funding.  A total of 21 classified positions throughout the District are impacted by this decision 
effective June 30, 2012; two classified positions were eliminated and 19 classified positions received 
a reduction in hours. 
 
 
 

THE NEXT REGULAR MEETING 
OF THE GOVERNING BOARD 

WILL BE HELD ON MAY 23, 2012, BEGINNING AT 6:00 P.M., 

AT THE GEORGE R. GORDON EDUCATION CENTER, 

500 COURT STREET, MARTINEZ, CALIFORNIA 

 

Tomi Van de Brooke, President (Ward II) • Sheila A. Grilli, Vice President (Ward III) • John E. Márquez, Secretary (Ward I) 

• Robert Calone (Ward V) • John T. Nejedly, (Ward IV) • Francisco Hinojosa, Student Trustee 


